
Up to $10,000 

BURGLARY OF THE TIERRA AMARILLA 
POST OFFICE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the person(s) responsible for the burglary of the Tierra Amarilla Post Office located at

17306 State Highway 84 #64, Tierra Amarilla, NM 87575.

The burglary occurred between the hours of 12:30 P.M. on Saturday, April 23, 2022, and 7:50 A.M. on 
Monday, April 25, 2022. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”).

Reference Case No. 3720116  
All information will be kept strictly 

confidential.




